BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC SALE OF SURPLUS VEHICLES 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received, opened and read in public by the Borough Clerk of the Borough of North Plainfield at the Borough Clerk’s Office, Municipal Building, 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield, NJ on Wednesday, May 5, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. for the following vehicles no longer needed for public use:

	Year
	Make
	Color
	VIN #
	Mileage
	Condition
	Item No.
	 Min Bid

	

	1996
	Chevy
	Grey
	  2G1 WL52MOT9241039
	85,000+
	Does not run
	      1
	$100.00

	

	2001
	Ford
	Blue
	    2FAFP71 W31X182528 182528
	 90,000+
	Does not run
	      2
	$100.00

	

	1999
	Ford
	Green
	   2FAFP71 WXXX200578
	90,000+
	Does not run
	      3
	$100.00

	

	1999
	Ford
	Black
	   2FAFP71 W8XX200580
	100,000+
	Does not run
	      4
	$100.00


     1994  Elgin Pelican Street Sweeper, VIN# 016395; 10,279.9 miles; Item #5; Min. Bid:  $250.00

Bids must be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of the bidder and marked with the words SALE – (NAME OF ITEM) and ITEM NO. and delivered to the Borough Clerk, Municipal Building, 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield, NJ 07060-4846 on or before the date and hour stated above.

Said sale shall be subject to the following conditions:

1.   All items are to be sold in an “as is” condition and no representations or warranties

      of any kind other than good title are made by the Borough.

2.   The Borough reserves the right to reject any and all bids if it determines such

      rejection to be in the public interest.

3.   The public sale shall be in accordance with procedures specified and, upon close of

      bidding, the highest bidder shall submit the full bid price in cash or certified check to

      the Borough Clerk within five (5) calendar days.  Failure to submit will allow the 

      Borough Clerk to seek payment from other responsible bidders.

4.   No limit shall be placed on the number of surplus vehicles that can be purchased by

      any one bidder.

PREVIEW

All vehicles will be available for inspection at the gravel parking lot behind police headquarters, 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield, NJ on Monday, May 3, 2010 between 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  For additional information, call the Borough Clerk at 908-769-2910.







Richard K. Phoenix, RMC, Borough Clerk

